
Newmarket and Thurlow Friendly Mounted Games Competition 

Monday 6th May 2024 

 

Timetable 

9.30  Gates Open 

10.30 Briefing in the green barn, please could at least one person attend 
from each branch. 

11.00  Senior Competition 

12.30  Lunch  

1.00  Novice Teams 

2.15  Junior Teams 

 

Each team will need to provide two line stewards and a person to help with 
equipment, this is an ideal opportunity for new line stewards to practice before 
the area competition!  

The competition will be held on the flat ground in the middle of the point to 
point course.  When you arrive at Horseheath, please follow the track straight 
on, over the racetrack and you will see the arena near the green barn.  Turn left 
by the barn and park on the grass to the right hand side of the track by the arena. 

Please ensure that gates are closed to prevent loose ponies getting on the road or 
the point to point course. 

All droppings to be collected and taken home. 

There isn’t any catering, so please bring a picnic and take any rubbish home 
with you. 

No tack and turnout, but could team trainers ensure that the Mounted Games 
Rule Book is complied with.  Feel free to wear PC sweatshirts etc under team 
bibs to keep warm/dry – they don’t need to be white!! 

Looking forward to seeing you all, we’re are aiming for a fun day to give 
everyone a practice before the area’s, this is new to us as organisers, so please 
bear with us – we’re doing our best!! 


